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Iowa junior left tackle Brandon Scherff revealed Monday that
he  will  return  for  his  senior  season  in  2014.  Scherff
originally  made  the  announcement  during  a  radio  interview
Monday with KDSN-AM in his hometown of Denison, Iowa, and the
UI sent out a statement from Scherff hours later confirming
what he originally said about coming back.

Scherff has started at left tackle for each of the past two
seasons and last week was named first-team all-Big Ten by the
league’s  coaches.  With  his  return,  Iowa  will  have  three
starters on its offensive line returning next season with him,
center Austin Blythe and right guard Jordan Walsh.

“I am excited to say that I will be staying at the University
of Iowa for my senior season in 2014,” Scherff said in the
statement. “I am looking forward to the 2014 Outback Bowl and
playing an outstanding opponent in LSU and then working as
hard as possible with my teammates to prepare for my senior
year as a Hawkeye.”
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